
 
 
Carl Hester to visit Australia in 2016  
 
Saddleworld is proud to present “An Evening with Carl Hester” on Saturday 
5th November, 2016 at the Werribee Park National Equestrian Centre in 
Victoria. 
 
The new and innovative Melbourne equestrian events company, Dressage 
Masterclass Pty. Ltd., has put together this exciting inaugural showcase to 
educate and inspire Australian dressage enthusiasts. 
 
The educational and entertainment content of the evening will be supported 
by an indoor trade village with a food and hospitality extravaganza, all 
presented in the same format as the most popular European indoor shows, 
classification events and other equestrian spectaculars. 
 
A Saddleworld spokesperson said, “We are very excited to be involved as the 
main event sponsor for this special evening with Carl Hester.  Saddleworld is 
committed to the PDS Carl Hester Collection of specialist dressage saddles 
and this event will showcase Carl’s unique talent as a rider, horseman, trainer 
and innovator. We understand that Australian enthusiasts have a thirst for 
knowledge along with a penchant for improving their skills and the evening’s 
program will allow Carl to share his vast knowledge and commitment to “best 
practice” in sport of dressage”. 
 
“Carl’s legendary success and special expertise has enabled him to bring out 
the talent of many very successful horses as well as nurturing the training of 
some of the world’s most acclaimed dressage riders.” 
 
“The PDS Carl Hester Collection has been an exciting addition to the 
Saddleworld dressage saddle range and the unique design features, quality of 
materials and manufacturing excellence have given Australian enthusiasts 
great confidence in a specialist saddle collection which now enjoys a strong 
local and international following.” 
 
“The official on-line launch for the Evening with Carl Hester was on Sunday 
17th January, 2016 and reserved seating tickets will go on sale from mid-
February, priced from $99 … visit www.dressagemasterclass.com.au for more 
information and ticketing details!” 
 
Saddleworld is very pleased to be part of this milestone event, which is set to 
be a highlight of the 2016 Australian dressage calendar. 
 
Enthusiasts are assured that there will be lots of information to follow.  
 

http://www.dressagemasterclass.com.au/

